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22nd January 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Trips to West Stow Anglo-Saxon Village  

Year 3: Wednesday 28th February 2024 

Year 4: Thursday 29th February 2024 

 

This term we have planned an exciting trip to West Stow Anglo-Saxon Village to learn more about the 
lives of Anglo-Saxon people. Please note the dates: Year 3 and Year 4 will be visiting on different 
days. Our children will spend the day exploring Anglo-Saxon homes, visiting the museum and 
discovering artefacts.  
 
Timings: Children will need to arrive at school for normal time (8.45am). We are aiming to be back at 
school for the end of the day as usual (3.15pm). If traffic conditions delay our arrival back at school 
significantly, the school office will email to let you know our expected return time. 
 
Lunch: Your child will need a packed lunch, healthy snack and a water bottle. If your child is eligible 
for a free school meal, a school packed lunch will be provided. Please order this when you are giving 
permission for your child to attend the trip. 
 
Dress: Your child should come to school in uniform as usual. Please remember to send your child to 
school with their coat and weatherproof clothing, as we will be outside for most of the day. Children 
will need a change of shoes/wellies in a named bag as it is likely to be very muddy. 
 
Permission: Please use this link to give permission for your child to attend by Friday 9th February. 
 
Voluntary contributions: The cost of this trip is £17.75 per pupil.  This is covered by your termly 
voluntary contributions for trips.  If you have not yet made your spring term payment, please log on 
to My Child At School (MCAS) to do so. The school relies upon voluntary contributions to allow school 
trips to take place and unfortunately, without sufficient contributions we will have to cancel the trip.   
 
Volunteers: We need volunteer helpers to accompany us on these trips. This will involve supporting a 
small group of children which may not include your own child. Please email 
y3y4teachers@fulbourn.cambs.sch.uk as soon as possible if you are able to help. 
 
This will be a great experience for the children. We are really looking forward to it! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Joanna Cooper, Rebecca Shakles and Harriet Robins 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=L1QKrno4bkW-bmCbsuWWFVh-MYC4d2dJl-XJez5JLrtUMDRURkNKSVcwME1XQ01ZSllWWTBTREpSNC4u
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